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Lora Bennett

Address
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Pomfret, MD 20675

Phone

(301) 392-0785

Email

jlbennett22 @verizon.net
Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

| am against expanding the airport expansion. Having more planes flying over Henson and Parks is detrimental to the
students learning and health. Based on finding from the EPA, that lead emissions from these aircraft may "be
anticipated to endanger public health and welfare," it is your duty as commissioners to protect our citizens by
restricting the lead from the aircraft not expanding the airport use.
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